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Ontario Energy Board
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27" Floor, 2300 Yonge St.

Toronto, Ontario
M4P 1E4
Attn: Board Secretary

Dear Sir/Madam:

Re: EB-2011-0226
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We are in receipt of your letter dated July 26, 2011 regarding Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc.,
Enbridge Customer Care and Customer Information System Costs (Board File Number: EB-2011-

0226).

Your letter was presented to Clearview Township Council for consideration at their meeting

held on August 15, 2011, and the following resolution was passed:

Moved by Deputy Mayor Savage, Seconded by Councillor Davidson, RESOLVED THAT:

WHEREAS families in Ontario are having difficulty coping with today’s economic climate
including the increased burden of HST;

AND WHEREAS utility costs continue to climb beyond the average cost of living;
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AND WHEREAS Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. has applied to the Ontario Energy Board for
approval of Customer Care and Customer Information System costs for 2013 to 2018
representing increases from 17.5 percent to over 40 percent;

BE IT RESOLVED that the Council of the Corporation of the Township of Clearview hereby
registers its objection to this proposed increase;

AND FURTHER that should the Ontario Energy Board consider approval, justification for such increase be
provided to the public. Motion Carried. Ken Ferguson, Mayor.

Yours very truly,
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Robert Campbell, Clerk
Township of Clearview
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